
Groton Little League

Meeting of December 15, 2020


The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM.


Present were: Danielle Daniels, Jessica Donnel, Nathan Krekeler, Annmarie Nix, Ray Nix, Pat 
Peterson, Katie Trask


Also present: Bill Borysewicz


Presidents Report:  Winter clinic was discussed.  Mystic Indoor Sports is currently closed due to 
Covid-19 guidelines and will remain so unless restrictions are lifted.  The board discussed 
opening registration to Groton residents at no charge, using grant funds to cover the costs. With 
so many unknowns, processing refunds due to closure, further Covid-19 restrictions, refunding 
any registration fees will be difficult and time consuming.


A motion was made to make winter clinic free of charge to Groton residents. Seconded by Ray 
Nix. Motion passed. 


Treasurer’s Report: Checking $25,980

Money Market $32,599.18

Savings $7,549.79


Donations received from Robert Walsh memorial donations.


Changes to the by-laws was discussed.  Proxys, verbiage regarding members, members in good 
standing, voting rights were the main topics of discussion. 


Old Business:  The Dominoes fundraiser details were discussed.


New Business:  Bill Borysewicz addressed the board regarding Fred Hahns death.  Fred was a 
volunteer in Groton Little League for many years.  Bill would like to have the dug outs at 
Washington Park named in his honor and requested that GLL donate the signs that will be hung 
on the dug outs. Bill will get prices and examples of plaques for the board to review and vote on.


The meeting was adjourned at 8:01 pm.


